
  

BAA Meeting  
 

Thursday 12th September 2023 
 

Townlands Memorial Hospital, Henley-on-Thames 

9:00: Welcome, BAA update and ice breaker – BAA Board rep and Sarah Murcott (Audiologist) 

9:30:    Hearing Checks in Special Residential Schools - pilot update- Jack Stancel-Lewis, Audiologist and 
Healthcare Science Fellow, Lauren Archer, Audiologist and Laura Byron, Deputy Head of Care at High Close 
School 

10:30:  'Autism friendly clinics' - discussion – Lauren Archer 

11:00:  Comfort Break 

11:15:  Sensory Consortium Service: How they support children and how we can support them? - Lisa 
Bull, Educational Audiologist 

12:00:  Otoscopy review – Lee Fox, Audiologist 

12:45:  Feedback session 

1:00: Lunch 

1:45:    Interacoustics – Ambrin Kamran, Interacoustics Regional Sales Manager  

2:30:    Supporting families to access the Speech and Language advice, and services when needed - Louise 
Dix, Speech and Language Therapist 

3:00:    Paediatric Hearing Aids – discussion – Lauren Archer 

3:45:    Discussion & Closing Remarks 

Thank you to Interacoustics for supporting the meeting. 
 

  

 


